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Revised guidelines for international arrivals in India w.e.f 08.08.2020

· The Ministry of Health and Family Welfare (MoHFW), Government of India has issued fresh guidelines, in supersession of those issued on the subject dated 24th  May 2020, for arriving international passengers at Indian ports.

· The revised guidelines are operational from 0001 Hrs, 8th August 2020, and may be seen at the following link: 
https://www.mohfw.gov.in/pdf/RevisedguidelinesforInternationalArrivals02082020.pdf

· From 8th August onwards, self-declaration and application for exemption from institutional quarantine for incoming international passengers availing of VBM flights will be taken up digitally. This platform will be available for all international arrival passengers at www.newdelhiairport.in . Links for the requisite forms are:
https://www.newdelhiairport.in/airsuvidha/covid-19-exemption-international-passenger
and  https://www.newdelhiairport.in/airsuvidha/apho-registration 

· From 8th to 11th August will be transition period where both the process (digital and manual) will run in parallel to give all stake holders & passengers’ time to adopt new digitized system. From 11th August onwards, all stakeholders will move to digital platform to reduce passenger-processing time on arrivals. 

· As per the revised guidelines of MoHFW, the above-mentioned web-links are live with effect from 8th Aug, 2020 and named as Air Suvidha. For further queries, the individual may write to quarantine.support@gmrgroup.in .

